
 

 

 
Shafter High School 

DAILY  BULLETIN 

Friday  September 13, 2019 

526 Mannel Ave. 
Shafter, CA 93263 

661-746-4961 
 

 
 

REGULAR 

0 6:54 – 7:52 

1 7:58 – 8:55 

2 9:01 – 9:58 

3 10:04 – 11:11 

4 11:17 – 12:14 

5L 12:14 – 12:59 

6 1:05 – 2:02 

7 2:08 – 3:05 

Buses Run 3:11 

TODAY’S EVENTS 
FB FS/JV @ Atascadero 
3/5:00 
  Out of class 9:58 
FB V @ Atascadero 7:30 
  Out of class 1:30 
BAND/CHEER @ Atascadero 
  Out of class 2:30 

  

UPCOMING EVENTS  
9/14-Buttonwillow Fall Farm 
Festival 
9/17-Senior Assembly 
9/17-“Pack the Gym!” 
Volleyball Game 
9/18-Late Start 
9/20-Food Trucks 

 
SHAFTER HIGH VISION 

Shafter High School will ensure 
that all students learn the skills 
necessary to achieve success, 
while promoting academic 
responsibility, integrity, 
enthusiasm, and build upon the 
community’s long-standing 
traditions. 

 

 

 

 

 WORD OF THE DAY 
germane (jer MAYN) adj. being 
at once relevant and 
appropriate; fitting 
 
The message board moderator 
politely reminded new 
members to keep their posts 
germane to the topic being 
discussed. 

 
MENU 

Fried Rice & Chicken Egg Rolls  

 
STAFF 

9/18-Late Start-SAT 
9/25-Late Start-SAT 
9/26-SOTM Lunch 
Thursdays = Power PRIDE Days 
Open Enrollment-August 1-
September 30 for insurance, 
dental plan changes, or add 
dependents. 
vbloodworth@kernhigh.org 

 
SENIOR SCHOLARSHIPS 

Applications & online 
websites in Career Center 

Transcript Request: 
www.parchment.com   
∙The Gates Scholarship 
  Deadline: September 15, 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Chess Club will meet TODAY 
during lunch in room 604. 
 
Seniors:  Plan on attending your class 
meeting on Tuesday, September 17th 
at 10:04 in the Auditorium.  You will be 
receiving important information 
concerning your senior year events 
and graduation. 
 
Students & Staff:  The 6th Annual Geek 
Streak is almost here!!  This year, it is a 
color run!  All the proceeds go to our 
AP Club, which helps to pay for tests, 
scholarships, and more!  If you would 
like to join us on October 19th for the 
5k Fun Run, get a registration form 
from the Activities Office, Front Office 
or Miss Davis in room 705.  If you are 
an AP student, you need to get your 
paperwork in to Miss Davis by 
September 16th!  This fundraiser is for 
you, so we expect to see you out 
there! 
 
Students & Staff:  The Volleyball game 
on Tuesday vs McFarland is the night 
to “PACK THE GYM!”  Students get into 
the game for only $1.00.  Hot dogs are 
only $1.00. Come on out and support 
our Lady Generals!! 
 
Generals! Are you interested in 
learning more about being a Police 
Officer? Captain Bell from the Shafter 
Police Department will be in the back 
of the Library during lunch on 
Wednesday the 18th, Thursday the 19th 
and Friday the 20th to talk to interested 
students about their new Explorers 
Program. Come learn about what it 
takes to be an Officer and how you can 
get involved with Shafter PD as a high 
school student.  
 
Students:  If you need to take your ID 
picture, please go to the Career Center 
ASAP. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Students:  CSF applications are now 
open.  You can pick up the application at 
the Career Center or the Counseling 
Office.  You must turn in the application 
to your counselor.  The deadline is 
Friday, September 27th. 
 
Students & Staff:  Listen to Shafter 
invites you to “Walk & Chalk” on Monday 
at   5:00 pm at City Hall.  A 1-mile walk, 
starting at 5:30 pm, will give you the 
opportunity to show off your artistic 
talents and wisdom by writing 
encouraging notes with sidewalk chalk 
along the way.  
 
Students:  It’s time to PRE-order your 
yearbook!  It’s the lowest price of the 
year at only $75…but wait, there’s 
more!!  If you purchase a yearbook 
before November, you’ll be entered in a 
drawing to join the yearbook staff at one 
of their cool fun, crazy food parties.  All 
you need to do is show your receipt to 
Ms. Marshall, room 609, and you’ll be 
entered in the contest.  There will be 4 
lucky winners, so hurry and pre-order 
your yearbook and remember to show 
Ms. Marshall your receipt.  You can order 
at the Finance Office or online at 
Jostens.com.   
 
Hey, Seniors!  Have you had your senior 
portrait taken yet or at least made the 
appointment?  There are flyers up 
around campus with the Steven Studios 
website address so you can pick a 
session.  After you pick a session give 
them a call at 832-9003 to set up an 
appointment.  The deadline is quickly 
approaching.  Please get those senior 
portraits taken soon.  If you have any 
questions, stop by and see Ms. Marshall 
in room 609. 
 
Football Fans:  Bakersfield College is 
inviting all Early College high school 
students to come out Saturday, 
September 28th at 5:00pm for the first 
Early College Football Night!  Admission 
to the game will be free to all high school 
students in attendance and the first 200 
students will receive free food. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.parchment.com/
http://www.parchment.com/


 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


